 







Adopted April 18, 2009*


AAUP Resolution on the Need to Enhance State Revenue
Whereas, 
The State of Illinois has had a consistent structural deficit in revenue 


for the last several years, one currently estimated to range between 4% and 

5% or $2.5 Billion to $4 Billion dollars;
Whereas,
Illinois has reduced sharply its support of four-year public colleges 


causing significant increases in tuition levels and never funded its 



community colleges at the level envisioned in state law;
Whereas,
Higher education, public and private, and the IBHE  have established 


affordability as a primary goal to ensure student access  but tuition 



increases have not been matched by increases in MAAP  and other 



scholarship grant and loan programs; and
Whereas,
The state is lagging in paying its bills by as much as six months,  



threatening the economic well-being of business relying on state 



reimbursement for goods and services including medical and prescription  


costs;
Resolved, 
To ensure adequate support of Illinois higher education, the American 


Association of University Professors of Illinois calls upon the legislature 


and governor to adopt legislation to ensure a large, permanent increase in 


state revenue; and.
Resolved:
That the AAUP of Illinois urges its members and Illinois citizenry to 


contact legislators personally to stress the need to achieve a sustainable 


increase in state revenues.
*The information in this resolution is current as of the date of adoption of the resolution.  Many changes relative to proposed legislation will occur before adoption of a state budget, presumably in late May. Individuals need to monitor events in Springfield and continue to express their views to the legislature and governor.

